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                          7th February 2024 

Sports Clubs – Spring Term B 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We are pleased to be able to offer afterschool sports clubs to our pupils. These will be offered on the dates 
shown below for the second half of the Spring term:  
 

Monday afterschool Y5/6 Wednesday afterschool Y3/4 Thursday afterschool  
Y1/2 

26th Feb 28th Feb 29th Feb 

4th Mar 6th Mar  7th Mar 

11th Mar 13th Mar  14th Mar  

18th Feb 20th Mar 21st Mar 

Dodgeball Volleyball Football  

 
Children in years 1 to 4 will already be dressed in PE kit as the club is on the same day as their class PE 
lesson.  
Y5/6 pupils attending on a Monday after school should bring appropriate PE uniform to wear to this session 
(dark shorts/track suit, white t shirt, dark trainers).  
Please be advised that no specialist kit or clothing is required for these sessions.  
The PE sessions are delivered by coaches from ACES who children see in their curriculum PE sessions.  
The session will run until 4.20pm.  
 
The after school sports sessions are offered as an enrichment opportunity and are open to all pupils to 
enjoy. Pupil behaviour expectations in these sessions are the same as those held in the school day. Pupils 
whose behaviour is persistently below this standard and preventing others from learning may be withdrawn 
from the sessions.  
 
The afterschool clubs are very popular and places are limited. Please return the attached slip if you would 
like your child to attend the session. Places will then be allocated by the school office to ensure that – across 
the year – all children who wish to attend a sports club will have an opportunity to do so.  
Slips should be returned to school by 9am on Tuesday 20th February. Places will be allocated and families 
will be contacted about the places by end of day on Thursday 22nd February.  
The cost of the sessions is £10.00 (£2.50 per session) which should be paid upon registration using MCAS 
once you have received confirmation that your child has been allocated a place.  
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Child’s Name ______________________________   Class __________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the sports club.  
 
If your child is in Y5/6, please indicate how they will leave site after the session:  
 

My child will travel home from school independently  
 
My child will go to Night Owls  
 
My child will be collected from school by a responsible adult 

 
 
 


